

OFFICE OF SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

ARCHDIOCESE OF SEATTLE

SEATTLE, WASHINGTON, 88104

May 30, 1980

Mr. Edward Courtney St. Alphonsus School 1411 N.W. 59th St. Seattle, WA 98107

Dear Ed:

In the name of the Archbishop and our staff here at the Office of Education, I wish to express our appreciation and best wishes as you leave your position as principal of St. Al-phonsus School. It is my firm conviction that the principal is the cornerstone of the Catholic school. I therefore wish to express my personal gratitude and admiration for your labors in this important and difficult position. Good luck to you in your new endeavors.

Sincerely,

(Rev.) Patrick S. Clark, Superintendent of Schools

PSC:ht